Comhairle Contae Fhine Gall

Fingal County Council

Valerie Brennan

An Roinn um Pleanéil agus
Infrastruchtar Straitéiseach
Planning and Strategic
Infrastructure Department

pA

RPS Group Ltd., West Pier Business Campus

Didn Laoghaire
Co. Dublin

Date: 2 April, 2019

PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT ACTS 2000, AS AMENDED

Register Reference:

Development:

Location:
Applicant:
Application Type:

Date Received:

FW19A/0054

A soil and stone recovery facility that will allow for the full
restoration of the lands that currently constitute a disused
quarry; access via the already established existing site entrance; a

new temporary administration builging; a new temporary welfare
facility; a new temporary welgh\b?ldge office; the relocation of the
existing weighbridge; nevgtemporary internal access road; a new
temporary storage fa 52 new wheelwash facility; removal of
the existing fuel \s‘%@@ﬁage, car parking; temporary lighting;

“associated mfras@?{@ture, landscaping; and all other ancillary site

works. AR ? Environmental Impact  Assessment Report
accompanie$ A\t‘ﬁls planning application and is available for
inspection ot purchase. The proposed development will require a
waste Iugﬁ‘nce from the Environmental Protection Agency in order

to opé?ate
Townland of Bay, Bay Lane, St. Margarets, Co. Dublin.
GLV Bay Lane Limited

Permission

22-Mar-2019

Dear Sir/ Madam

With reference to the above, | wish to acknowledge receipt of your recent planning
application received on 22-Mar-2019.
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This acknowledgement is issued pursuant to the Planning and Development Regulations
2006, and is subject to the site notice and appropriate fee complying with the said

Regulations.

If in the event that the site notice and appropriate fee is found not to comply, the
application will be declared invalid and returned to the applicant.

Kindly note that this letter supersedes our letter dated 25 March 2013,
which contained the wrong planning reference number (F19A/0123).

Yours faithfully
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